SCHOOL DISTRICT OF SHEBOYGAN FALLS
220 AMHERST AVENUE
SHEBOYGAN FALLS, WISCONSIN 53085-1799

NEWS RELEASE
CLOSING OF SCHOOLS DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER

As winter approaches, it is again time to make plans for possible school closings due to inclement
weather. The procedures that have been followed by the School District of Sheboygan Falls over the past
several years will be followed again this year.

This means that any decision to close schools for all or any portion of a school day will be made as early
as possible in order to afford parents the opportunity to make alternate child care or transportation plans.
All closing announcements or early dismissals will be made on the school web page:
www.sheboyganfalls.k12.wi.us, an automated school message, and on the following area radio stations:
WXER 104.5/96.1 FM WHBZ 106.5 FM WHBL 1330 AM/101.5 FM WBFM 93.7 FM
We are also announcing school closings on the following television stations:

TODAY’S TMJ4 WEFRY Local 5 News WBAY Action 2 News

WISN TV (Weather Watch 12) WISN.com WITI (FOX 6 Storm Center)

The school district, radio stations and television stations ask that NO individual phone calls for

information be made. With the cooperation of everyone, the information can be relayed via the above
sources, allowing everyone to be informed as quickly as possible.



http://www.sheboyganfalls.k12.wi.us

